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15 December 2020 

 
Dear 
 
 
 
Congratulations, you are part of a select group that has been chosen to attend C. K. McClatchy High School 
via the AFJROTC program beginning with the 2021-22 academic year. You should already have received a 
letter through the Open Enrollment district office at the Serna Center. If not, you will receive a separate 
letter from them with additional instructions. For AFJROTC, please complete the enclosed Admission 
Response Form and deliver or mail it to McClatchy High School as soon as possible, as we have a very 
lengthy waiting list and would like to know your plans for the fall. It would be greatly appreciated if you 
return your response for to us by Friday 18 December 2020. 
You may call our registrar, Ms. Washington, at 395-5050 ext. 503033 if you have any questions about 
enrollment. Her office is open between 0745 and 1535 (3:45 PM). If at any time after sending your response 
form, you move or change your mind about attending AFJROTC, please notify the AFJROTC office 
immediately at ext. 503653. 
 
Freshman orientation is held for all new McClatchy students typically on the Thursday immediately prior to 
school’s opening. The school will mail you details during the summer. If you have not received this mailing 
by mid-August, please call the school at 395-5050. 
 
This year we are opening our Summer Leadership School to in-coming freshmen. The dates will be the 
two weeks immediately prior to school opening in August… M-F 0800 until 1400 (8 AM – 2 PM). This is 
a five (5) hour graded-credited-elective course. It is free and we will supply lunch. More information will 
follow. Please let us know if you are planning to attend this course. 
 
Again, congratulations and welcome to the AFJROTC Program at McClatchy High School. We look 
forward to having you in our program in the fall. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
EDWARD P. FEDOR, Lt COL, USAF (ret)  PHILIP MAGEEVY, MSgt. USAF (ret) 
Senior Aerospace Science Instructor  Aerospace Science Instructor 
(916) 395-5050 ext.503653   (916) 395-5050 ext.503553 
Ed-fedor@scusd.edu     philip-magreevy@scusd.edu   
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